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Polychlorinated Biphenyls (PCBs) are becoming  discussed as an environmental issue in existing
buildings. Found in certain caulks, paints and other building materials, PCBs can be expensive to
remediate, and can impact decision-making when considering renovations or the transfer of
property. 

Come join us on March 4th, from 8 a.m. - noon at the Hilton for a seminar to learn more about the
history and use of PCBs, the health and environmental issues surrounding them, as well as
regulations and methodologies for remediation. There will also be a discussion regarding the liability
associated with PCBs in building materials with respect both to property transfers, facility
management and renovation.

Speakers include:
Research- Robert Herrick, Harvard School of Public Health.
Environmental Consulting- Jeff Hamel, Woodard & Curran.
Environmental Remediation- Andre Weker, MARCOR Remediation.
Attorney - Lyn Lustig, Mintz, Levin, Cohn, Ferris, Glovsky & Popeo, P.C.
To learn more or to register for the seminar, contact Jennifer Caro at 800-545-5350, or email at
CaroJ@marcor.com.
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